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JUSTIN P. MARZKE, President 
P.O. Box 278 
St. Johns, Michigan 
Phone 985 

Kermit Geary 
R.D. 2, Box 298 
Walnutport, Pa. 
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February 10, 1960 

Dear Mr. Geary, 

It is a pleasure to know that our signal 
can be heard in Pennsylvania. Thanks for the 
report of the quality of our signal. 

Your data is almost exactly what our log 
contains. The only difference is that you 
missed the first of our transmission. 

We do this frequency measurement the first 
Saturday morning of every month. The next one 
is due March 5, 1960 Between 3:30 and 3:45 AM. 

Happy hunting in the future for those 
signals you have yet to hear. 

Yours very Truly, 
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Peter B. Hoekzema 

Chief Engineer 
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